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Dear members of the Design Review Committee, 
 
The following is our presentation of our 3rd carport design for your review. We have 
considered the conversations of our last meeting and understand you would prefer a 
wood structure; however, it was also stressed that you would like to see a cohesive 
design among our outbuildings. On the 2nd page, you will find photos of our existing 
outbuildings that show they were constructed using a combination of both wood siding 
and corrugated siding. Keeping that in mind, as well as the understanding that for various 
reasons, we want a steel carport, we hope you will consider the following new and 
improved carport design found on the following pages. 
 
We have contacted a different manufacturer of steel buildings that is local to our state. 
They have patiently worked with us on our design requirements and have come up with a 
structure that is very high quality, and could satisfy the committee’s requirements.  On 
this new design, the corrugated siding runs vertical, which matches the corrugated 
siding on our barn and garage.  It also somewhat mimics the board and batten found on 
our existing garage and the board and batten that will soon be on our home. This carport 
will also be painted to match the new colors that will be on both the house and the 
garage; white siding, dark grey trim & light grey roof.  As requested, this building has 
been designed with an enclosed gable, and a vertical roof with a 3-12 pitch that 
overhangs on the sides similar to our garage roof. 
  
 
Unlike this example, which was brought to the last meeting, our 
carport would be professionally built, have 3 enclosed sides,   
and be installed onto a level concrete stem wall.  It would also 
be coated with a high-quality 20-year paint. 
 
 
The new design found on the following pages, is a very nice-looking structure and is a 
blend of old-style meets new materials.  It would actually add a since of organization and 
cleanliness to our property while bringing that cohesiveness amongst our outbuildings 
that you were looking for.  It is also an appropriate building for a 4-acre parcel. 
 
We hope you will also take into consideration that our property is at the far West edge of 
the city’s historical district - There is a newly built steel garage just three houses west of 
us. In regards to the concerns of the walking tour, we sincerely do not feel that this 
structure could in any way have a negative impact on the cemetery walking tours, but 
rather give our property a cleaner and more cohesive look. We already receive so many 
compliments on our piece of property and believe that with the completion of our projects, 
it will bloom into a true Sutter Creek charmer. 
 
 
 
Thank you again for your time, 
Dave & Kathy Ghormley 


